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 Simon Burbidge OBJ2016/2575/P 05/06/2016  13:28:57 I am objecting to this plan. I am resident in the upper floor maisonette at 160 Camden Road. The 

proposal will greatly invade the privacy of the garden. The boundary of the property aligns exactly with 

the wall of the building and as such the windows are right on the boundary. Currently the windows are 

non-opening and opaque, as the space is used as a workshop. Replacing with windows that open will 

result in direct views into our garden and flat. It also will allow noise nuisance and pollution from the 

light when the property is occupied at night. There is also a greater security risk to our property as there 

will be direct access from the new windows.

I ask you to reject this development.

Sincerely,

Simon Burbidge

Flat B 160 Camden 

Road

Camden Town

London

NW1 9HJ
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